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Webinar Explores Corn-Ethanol’s Impact on the Future 

Bismarck, N.D. - In the ever-changing landscape of agriculture and energy, understanding the 

intersection of corn-ethanol and carbon intensity is paramount.  

Join us for an engaging webinar on the future of corn-ethanol and what it means to North Dakota with 

NDSU Professor and Bioenergy Economist Dr. David Ripplinger. This free webinar will be held on 

Tuesday, April 16 at noon CST and is intended for farmers, landowners, and individuals looking to better 

understand carbon capture and what it means to agriculture in our state.  

During this webinar, attendees will gain insights into understanding what corn-ethanol looks like in 

North Dakota, the synergies between ethanol and carbon intensity scores, insights into carbon capture 

and a glimpse into what the future holds for low carbon fuels. 

To register, visit www.ndethanol.org or call Dana Hager at 701-355-4458.  

This webinar is a partnership between the North Dakota Ethanol Council, North Dakota Corn Growers 

Association, NDSU Extension, and is funded in part by the Office of Renewable Energy and Energy 

Efficiency, North Dakota Department of Commerce.  
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